
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

May 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

MATHEMATICAL SKILLS 

 

Your child has been chosen to participate in an existing computer based scheme which aims to 

improve mathematical skills and increased speed and confidence. 

 

They will need to be at school at 8.30 a.m. every Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and 

Friday for their 20 minute session.  They do not need to attend every day and they will start from 

Monday 3rd June 2019. 

 

Please complete the slip below and return to Mrs Pettitt. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Pettitt 

 

 

 

 

Mathematical Skills Scheme               Please complete and return to Mrs Pettitt 

 

 

Child’s Name: ...................................................................................  Class: .................................... 

 

I give permission for my child to participate in the computer based scheme to improve math-

ematical skills starting on Monday 3rd June. 

 

 

 

 

Signed: ...........................................................................  Parent/Guardian 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

